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5th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Firstly, I hope you have been able to enjoy some of the fine weather over the summer holidays 
and your children are refreshed ready for the new school year.  We are all hopeful that this year 
can return to being a normal year, without having any of the restrictions experienced over the 
last couple of years. 
 
I am writing with great pleasure to share with you the good news that Mrs Svenson is expecting 
a baby in early January 2023.  We anticipate Mrs Svenson to commence her maternity leave in 
January, to enjoy those precious first months with her new baby.  Staff cover for this period will 
be arranged, details of which we will share with you in due course. 
 
I am sure you will join me in wishing Mrs Svenson the very best for the rest of her pregnancy. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

David Speed 
 

Chair of Directors 

 


